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Solomon P. Ortiz Campaign Headquarters
U.S. Congressman P.O. Box 7806
27th District - Texas April 24. 1986 Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Friend:

This letter is to let you know that we are having a
volunteers meeting on Monday, April 28, 1986 at the office that
we will be using as a Campaign Headquarters from now until the
May 3 election. That office is located at 125 Airport Road,
directly behind Janie's on Agnes. The meeting will start at
6:00 P.M. and should be a short one.

There are only a few days left before the election and it
is very important that we try to do everything within our power
to bring out the vote on May 3rd. Please visit your friends and
neighbors and tell them that I need their vote on election
day.

At the meeting we will be giving out materials and making
assignments for election day. Your help is greatly appreciated
and very important to assure that we have a good voter turnout.
If you are unable to attend the meeting and wish to help, please
contact the Campaign Headquarters by calling 887-9378.

Looking forward to seeing you Monday night at the
headquarters. I want to take this opportunity to thank you for
your continued support and your vote on May 3rd.

With kindest personal regards,

Sihcerely,

' SOLOMON P. ORTIZ
Your Congressman

SPO/ggs

Ortiz for Congress Committee, Frank Tompkins, Chairman; Alvaro D. Saenz, CPA, Treasurer, 4322 Pecan Valley Drive, Corpus Christi, TX.



